SOLID WASTE CAPITAL EQUIPMENT REPLACEMENT
ANALYST: TERRA ROSE

	
	
	2021-2022 Proposed
	
	2023-2024 Projected
	
	2025-2026 Projected

	Revenues
	
	$7,196,456
	
	$16,521,621
	
	$16,521,619

	Expenditures
	
	$7,196,456
	
	$16,521,621
	
	$16,521,619

	Major Revenue Sources:  Transfer from solid waste operating fund (disposal fees), sale of surplus equipment




DESCRIPTION

The 2021-2022 Solid Waste Capital Improvement Program is comprised of three funds: the Solid Waste Construction fund, the Capital Equipment Replacement fund, and the Landfill Reserve fund. 

The Solid Waste Capital Equipment Replacement fund, which is the subject of this staff report, is used to replace and provide for major maintenance of rolling stock (e.g., long-haul trucks and trailers) and stationary compactors. New equipment is purchased from the Operating fund, but after initial purchase, replacements are funded out of the Capital Equipment Replacement fund.

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The proposed budget would appropriate approximately $7.2 million for the maintenance and replacement of rolling stock and stationary compactors. As noted in the staff report for the Solid Waste Operating fund, the budget proposal would include a lower transfer amount to the Capital Equipment Replacement fund relative to the 2019-2020 budget. The Executive proposes drawing down the fund balance to accommodate the lower transfer amount and indicate that no deferred maintenance is expected.

KEY ISSUES

Staff have not identified any issues for this budget.
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